Monday Message #46

“For everything there is a season, A time for every activity under heaven”   
This is a lesson we have learned time and time again, sometimes this lesson brings joy, but it can also bring sorrow.  
This past week we have had the joys of the start of our Christmas party season, installation of new Blue Lodge Officers and Club Officers, successful travel adventures, positive leadership training opportunities, and so much more. Indeed, we have many blessings for which we should be very thankful.  
Also this past week, we have been visited by grief very close to our hearts, with the passing of Dave Garnett, our 2018 Illustrious Potentate.  Dave was a true inspiration to everyone that he met, with his dedication to service and love for his Family, the Craft, and every endeavor that he started.  
My charge to you this week is simple, take that extra step to honor all those that we have lost in Calam Temple this year, and reach out to a fellow Noble, an Honored Lady, or one of our newer members, with a message of friendship and love.  
 
Most Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 
Potentate 

